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New Fresno Superior Courthouse 

 
In accordance with legislation, the Judicial Council of California is required to regularly reassess 
projects identified in its “Update to Trial Court-Outlay Plan and Prioritization,” adopted on 
October 24, 2008.  As a part of these projects, Fresno Superior Court is pleased to announce that 
it has been selected to receive a new courthouse.  
 
With an authorized budget of approximately $749 million, this project will culminate in an 
estimated 413,000 square-foot courthouse with 36 courtrooms, paving the way for growth and 
new judgeships.  
 
Currently, the Court’s Project Advisory Group (PAG) is in the site-selection phase.  All sites 
being considered are within a half-mile radius of the existing courthouse. 
 
Further information regarding the new courthouse will be provided as it becomes available. 
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